



November 28, 2011

Mr. Dennis Gallagher
President
Prescott Western Heritage Foundation
P. O. Box 773
Prescott, AZ 86302

Dear Dennis:

On behalf of our two organizations, we are writing to say "Thank You!" for your generous donation of \$5,000 to the Prescott Chamber of Commerce Foundation for the 2011 Courthouse Christmas Lighting Fund. Your funds will be directed exclusively to the cost of roofline lights on the buildings surrounding the Courthouse plaza.

Downtown Prescott, the heart of "Arizona's Christmas City," will continue to shine a little brighter each season because of contributions such as yours.

The Prescott Chamber of Commerce Foundation is a private, non-profit, 501(c)(3) charitable organization, Federal Tax ID #20-4235039. Your donation can be treated as a charitable contribution to the extent allowable by law, but please consult with your accountant or tax advisor. Further, this letter confirms that no significant goods or services were provided to you as a result of your contribution.

Again, thank you for your contribution to this signature Prescott holiday tradition.

Sincerely,

David Maurer

Derellenter

CEO, Prescott Chamber of Commerce

Kendall Jaspers

Prescott Downtown Partnership, Inc.

P.O. Box 1147 • Prescott, AZ • 86302-1147

Phone: 928-445-2000 • Fax: 928-445-0068

Manles, s

www.prescott.org